Tye Chighizola

From: gmd

Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 9:25 AM
To: fan M. Rynex; David Boston
Subject: Fw: LUC20-0004 And PD20-0009

From: Ash Ali <prinsali@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 8:01 AM
To: gmd <gmd@Ocalafl.org>

Subject: RE: LUC20-0004 And PD20-0009

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/fMadam

| am writing in regards to the following cases (LUC20-0004 & PD20-0009), since my property is within 300 feet
of the subject property.

I Do Not Approve of such development and any changes to the zoning or classification of our neighborhood. |
also do not wish for them to develop an apartment complex building or condominiums or anything of such
nature in this area. Due to the safety of my family, because of increased traffic, construction noise, antagonist

personalities, etc.

| hope you consider my opinion...
Thank you,

Mir Ali

4505 SW 44th St.

Ocala, FL 34474



